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School Notes 
To stay connected, please join our 

VLC facebook page. Use your 
camera to scan the code below.




Recently on our page and the VPC 
Kids & Families page, we have 

updated the many opportunities to 
help our community rebuild. So 
many local schools have set up 

collections and the response in just 
a short time, has been incredible. 


Thank you all for your Fabooolous 
Halloween costume donations to 

the Shelter for Abused Women and 
Children. They have been dropped 
off and together, we have all made 

some children smile :) 


Save the Date 
Mission: Coins for a Cause-Hurricane Ian Recovery 
for Presbyterian Disaster Assistance & Collier 
Community Foundation

5th – No School, CCPS Closed

5th – Wednesday Night Lights (WNL) Drop Off in 
Fellowship Hall. 5:30p-6:30p - Dinner, 6:00-7:00p - 
Study/Serve/Pray, 7:00p-7:15p - Play and Pick-Up  

6th – Return to school following Hurricane Ian 
12th – POSTPONED: Celebrating Safe Communities CCSO

17th – No School, CCPS Closed

18th – Kinder 2023-24 Registration Open for currently 
enrolled students. Limited to 12 students.

19th – Wednesday Night Lights (WNL) Drop Off in 
Fellowship Hall. 5:30p-6:30p - Dinner, 6:00-7:00p - 
Study/Serve/Pray, 7:00p-7:15p - Play and Pick-Up      
26th – Trunk or Treat 6:00p-7:30pm in the West Parking 
Lot; Setup begins at 5:30p

27th – Halloween Parade at 9:00am and Class Parties at 
11:15am (for Tuesday/Thursday Classes)

31st – Halloween Parade at 9:00am and Class Parties at 
11:15am HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!! 


From the Parent Team

As the new chairperson of the parent team, I want to say 
thank you for the amazing support and attendance at our 
first meeting. It was great to see so many returning faces 

and new faces!!! 

From our last meeting, our Science Cart Committee was 
formed that Julie Gomez has graciously agreed to head. 

We will be putting that together and setting up a schedule 
to incorporate into our classrooms. Thank you Julie and 

everyone who has signed up to be a part of the committee. 
Please feel free to call or email Kristin DePaola at 

ked227@gmail.com or 352-258-3111 with any questions 

Next Parent Team Meetings: Wednesdays 

October 12th 
November 9th 

Happy Birthday 

October 20th - Mrs. Cassady Kollmer (PreK-2 Asst. T/TH)


Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church 

VPC is working diligently to match donations and volunteers to our 
SWFL community in need. Let us know if we can help. We are 
collecting donations for students, staff and families in need. Drop 
off Under the Spire, during school hours or church office hours 
Monday-Friday between 10a-4p or bring your donations to 
Wednesday Night Lights on October 19th! Take care of each other.


“The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases.”  
— Lamentations 3:22

Dear Families, 

We are praying for our community and all of SWFL. As of today, I 
have not heard of any major impacts to our VLC families. If 
anyone is in need, please contact VPC or VLC for assistance. We 
are blessed our preschool and church have not sustained any 
major damages. May we go forth and be the light for others. 

 	 	 	 	     Kind Regards, 

	 	 	 	 	 Jackie Elmer, Director
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